
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Veteran's Day Concert at The Vault – Winter Hat and Gloves Donation 
Drive 

 
Aleda E. Lutz VAMC is partnering with The Vault to host a Veterans Day concert on 
November 11, 2023 at The Vault Event Center, 110 Florence St., Saginaw, MI 48602. 
Thunderbeard, “Bringing the Thunder for the Vets” Tribute to ZZ Top will be playing with 

special guests Thundergus. The doors open at 7:00 p.m. and the show begins at 8:00 
p.m. We are hosting a winter hat and gloves donation drive. The items must be new 
with tags intact. “We anticipate a great turn out and look forward to helping Veterans 
who may be in need of these items, especially as the cold winter months near,” stated 

Adam Hayward-Lupo, Chief of Center for Development and Civic Engagement (formerly 
Voluntary Service). “We want to make sure we are giving the absolute best to the 
Veterans.” 
 

The Aleda E. Lutz VAMC in Saginaw, Michigan operates an 81-bed skilled nursing and 
rehabilitation Community Living Center. It provides care to over 40,171 Veterans in a 
35-county geographic area, from mid-Michigan to the Mackinac Bridge. Veterans can 
also receive care at one of our nine VA Community Based Outpatient Clinics located 

throughout Michigan. More information about this VA can be found at 
https://www.va.gov/saginaw-health-care/.    
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We invite any media interested in interviewing our VA 
staff to learn more about care and services to contact 
our Public Affairs Officer at 989-497-2500, extension 

13010 or e-mail tara.scheuer@va.gov  
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